Dear Watkins,

I have now heard from Winge, to whom I conveyed your invitation to give a paper to the Genetical Society on SATURDAY March 2nd.

He offers one about, 40 minutes, entitled:
"THE SPECIES PROBLEM ILLUSTRATED BY EXPERIMENTS WITH
EROPHILA VERNA."

and if your time allows it, also a short communication, ten minutes, entitled:

"WHY THE CROSSOVER PERCENTAGE DOES NOT EXCEED 50%"

He will want to use lantern slides and gives his size as 8.2 cm. square.

Yours sincerely,

A.E. Watkins, Esq. M.A. School of Agriculture, CAMBRIDGE.